
BAT Bulletin  

OCTOBER 2017 
Monthly newsletter for campers  
and staff (and parents, too!) 

Hello Campers & Staff!  Happy Halloween to you all.  Itôs cool autumn days like these when we 
think back to the fun and sun of summertime... 

Pleasant Mountain looks great with Maineôs fall colors                
(view from Winonaôs Dining Hall) 

Senior Mountain trip has a BAT  
send them off in style  

Intermediate canoe trip with          
rapids training 

2017 Junior 500  


